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IMPORTANT NOTICE ON THE NEWLY DEVELOPED ENROLMENT APPLICATION TO ALL 2021 AND 2022 

POTENTIIAL RETIREES BY THE NATIONAL PENSION COMMISSION 

The National Pension Commission has developed an online web-based application which was designed 
with a module to be deployed for this year enrolment and verification exercise for all 2021 and 2022 
potential retirees. 
 
To this end, the 2021 and 2022 potential retirees are hereby informed to prepare the required 
underlisted documents ready for the online registration before the launching of the application by the 
Commission: 
 

a. Correct RSA, PIN and NIN; 
b. A valid email address; 
c. Letter of first appointment must be scanned and uploaded; 
d. Letter of confirmation must be scanned and uploaded; 
e. Letter of transfer applicable must be scanned and uploaded; 
f. Letter of promotion from 2004 to 2021 must be scanned and uploaded; and 
g. The print-out of the registration slip must be forwarded to PFA with all the documents for the 

biometric capturing. 
 

Further information could be obtained from the Deputy Registrar, Human Resource and 
Development/Non-Academic and the Pension Desk Officer. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Olubumi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar 


